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Baranger : Window Displays
in Motion: Dramatizing the
Jewel by John A. Daniel
(Trade Cloth) The lowest-
priced item in unused and
unworn condition with
absolutely no signs of wear.
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The dimensions of one
typical "motion" were 21
inches (53 cm) wide, 12
inches (30 cm) tall, and 12
inches (30 cm) deep.
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Baranger Studios Motion
Animated Window Display DVD
available take 4 - YouTube.
Over 100 of the Baranger
Studios Window Displays in
motion. Many never seen by
the public in over 50 years.
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...
Apr 30, 2014 - Explore
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Baranger motion displays.
Baranger Motion machines or
"Baranger Motions" were
store-window mechanical
animated advertising
displays, rented to
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John A. Daniel - Wikipedia
Lot description. Baranger
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book Baranger, Window
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repairing a large diamond
ring, resting on a circular
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fitted cardboard shipping
crate, 18'' h., 14'' w.

Baranger Studios animated
diamond ring display sold at
...
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The Automata Blog: November
2010
14 Baranger Motion Displays.
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Baranger: Window displays in
motion: dramatizing the
jewel. Zon International
Pub. Co. ISBN 0-939549-26-3.
Images of Baranger Motions:
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January 23, 2020. The
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